
March 15, 2019 

 

CITY OF ST. PETERSBURG ("City") 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL ("RFP") FOR 

THE CITY-OWNED REAL PROPERTY 

LOCATED AT 

1300 – 1ST AVENUE NORTH 

ST. PETERSBURG, FLORIDA, 33701 

 

 

QUESTION AND RESPONSE 

In connection with the RFP issued by the City on January 7, 2019, the following, additional, 

questions have been received as of March 15, 2019, and below are the City's responses to said 

questions: 

1. Question:  Who will be reviewing the proposals?  Who will be the person/entity 

ultimately making the decision as to who gets awarded the project? 

A committee will review the proposals and present the review to the Mayor who will 

make the final decision. 

2. Question:  Do we simply drop off our proposal package or is there an opportunity to 

present our proposal in person? 

Please refer to Section 8 of the RFP, "Proposal Package and Delivery", for details regarding 

submittal of proposals.  Most likely, a short list of preferred proposals will be created and 

the proposers will then be afforded the opportunity to make a presentation in person. 


